
 

 

 

 

31 OCT 2024 

TO:  RESIDENTS OF MINNEOTA, MINNESOTA 

FROM: CITY ADMINISTRATOR, ROBERT VIDOLOFF 
 
SUBJECT: COMPLETION AND SUBMISSION OF SERVICE LINE MATERIALS INVENTORY 
 
DEAR VALUED RESIDENT: 
 
AS DIRECTED BY THE MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, THE CITY OF MINNEOTA HAS 
SUCCESSFULLY COMPLETED AND SUBMITTED OUR SERVICE LINE MATERIALS INVENTORY. 
 
THE SERVICE LINE INVENTORY IS NOW PUBLICLY AVAILABLE. YOU CAN CHECK THE MATERIALS 
FOR YOUR SERVICE LINE BY VISITING THE LEAD INVENTORY TRACKING TOOL (LITT) AT 
HTTPS://MAPS.UMN.EDU/LSL/. ADDITIONALLY, YOU MAY CONTACT US AT (507) 872-6144 FOR 
FURTHER INFORMATION. 
 
TO COMPLETE THE SERVICE LINE INVENTORY, OUR SYSTEM COLLABORATED WITH DGR 
ENGINEERING TO REVIEW SERVICE LINE TAP CARDS, AS-BUILT RECORDS OF THE CITY’S WATER 
SYSTEM, AND RECORDS OF CITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS COMPLETED OVER THE PAST 40 
YEARS.  
 
AS OF JULY 15, 2024, OUR INVENTORY CONTAINS: 

 0 LEAD SERVICE LINES 
 0 GALVANIZED SERVICE LINES REQUIRING REPLACEMENT 
 0 UNKNOWN MATERIAL SERVICE LINES 
 585 NON-LEAD SERVICE LINES 

 
SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR REQUIRE FURTHER ASSISTANCE, PLEASE CONTACT US. 
 
VR  
 
ROBERT VIDOLOFF 
CITY ADMINISTRATOR 


